
To My Esteemed Legislators and Their Colleagues, 
 
I'm writing this to urge you one and all to support HB 2004.  Rents in Portland have gotten out 
of control.  I have friends who have had to leave town because they could no longer afford to 
live here, and others who have been considering the same.  I've been basically stuck in a room 
in a house that has not been a good fit for me for over two years now, and finding somewhere 
else in Portland, or even Vancouver for that matter has been next to impossible.   
 
I hear about predatory landlords and property management companies taking advantage of 
tenants all the time and I'm sick of it.  Be aware that we will be keeping track of who votes 
against Portland tenants and will do our best to replace them. 
 
-Adam Howrey 
Portland, OR 97206 
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